
HOGE FENTON OFFICES WILL BE
CLOSED IN OBSERVATION OF
MEMORIAL DAY

In honor of Memorial Day, our San Mateo, San Jose, and Pleasanton offices will be closed on
Monday, May 29, 2023. Regular office hours will resume Tuesday, May 30th.

Let us remember those who courageously gave their lives. Thank you to the brave individuals who
have made the ultimate sacrifice.
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